
 
 
 
 
 
 

Together we empower older adults and families to lead lives of 
purpose and joy, guided by the Mennonite tradition of care and service 
to others. We believe that purpose and joy can be found at any age of 
life – yes, different at various life stages – but purpose and joy 
nonetheless. This aspiration is not just for residents in Living 
Branches but also for team members, as TOGETHER we strive to 
make our community a place to live and to grow. 
 
Signs of growth are visible on our campuses. The first steps in the 
expansion of Health Care have been completed. Residents are 
enjoying beautiful amenities and private rooms in Country Cottage, 
the Memory Care neighborhood in Health Care at Dock Woods. The 
light-filled spaces provide overwhelming evidence of the power of 
God’s creation to bring joy to persons in every stage of life. 
 
Construction has also begun at Souderton Mennonite Homes. These 
new spaces will provide more private rooms in both Health Care and 
our Personal Care Memory center, as well as significantly enhance 
the common spaces in which residents live, dine, and enjoy daily 
activity with friends and family.   
 
These are both exciting and challenging times, as we undertake 
these construction projects during a time of inflationary pressures and 
supply chain uncertainty. 
 
Thank you for partnering with us in ministry. Your support, 
encouragement, and friendly visits are appreciated by residents and 
team members alike.  
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